
 
 
 
 
 

The Great Smoky Mountain Chapter of the Association of Fundraising Professionals 
cordially invites you to celebrate the spirit of philanthropy! 

 
2021 NATIONAL PHILANTHROPY DAY LUNCHEON  

The Foundry at the Worlds Fair Park 
Thursday, November 4, 2021 at Noon 

(Lunch registration begins at 11:30 AM) 
 

To help honor our community’s top philanthropists and volunteers at the 2021 National Philanthropy Day 
Luncheon we invite you to purchase a Community Table which seats eight (8) guests at the venue.   
 
Checks for $350 may be made payable to Great Smoky Mountain Chapter AFP. Please don’t wait to make 
your reservation until you have your tabled filled. You can inform us of guests’ names closer to the event 
date.  

Reservations are due by October 21, 2021. 
 

COMMUNITY TABLE REGISTRATION FORM 
 

 Yes, I would like to purchase a Community Table for the 2021 Philanthropy Day Luncheon on Thursday,  
November 4, 2021. My check for $350, made payable to Great Smoky Mountain Chapter AFP, which is 
enclosed. 

You must submit a 100-word paragraph about the honoree for the printed program to 
Paul Bowman, paulbowman@holston.org by October 21, 2021. 

 

Organization name:_______________________________________________________________________ 

Contact Person: _____________________________________________ Title: ________________________ 

Address________________________________________City/State/Zip:_____________________________ 

Telephone Number:______________________________ Email:____________________________________ 

Eight (8) guests are below.  We are honoring _____________________________________ (also listed below): 

1. 
 

5. 

2. 
 

6. 

3. 
 

7. 

4. 
 

8. 
 

 
 

Mr. Ben Landers, 2021 Legacy Awardee 
Retired CEO of  United Way of  Greater Knoxville 

The Association of Fundraising Professionals is very pleased to confer upon Mr. Ben Landers the Legacy Award recognizing the work and 
spirit he has exhibited in his efforts as both a professional and a mentor to other non-profit professionals.  With 41 years at the United 

Way, he is truly a great example of the professionalism and integrity that the Association of Fundraising Professionals 
encourages and supports. 


